

Iver Village Junior School

Headteacher: Miss J. Digweed Deputy Head: Mr P. Clifford

High Street, Iver, Bucks, SLO 9QA Telephone: 01753 653059

Email: office@ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk

To Year 6 parents

8th July 2015

Dear parents,

End of Year 6 events

As we approach your child's final days at Iver Village Junior School, I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of some key dates:

- Mr Malone the children will perform this show on Tuesday 14th July at 1:30pm and Wednesday 15th July at 6:30pm. If you haven't already ordered your tickets please come to the front desk or send in the reply slip and payment with your child by Friday, 10th July. Tickets are limited and are sold on a first come-first served basis.
- Chalfont Heights On Friday 17th July we will have our final school trip.
- End of year celebration party To celebrate the end of a busy year, we will be having a picnic with the children on Monday 20th between 1:30 and 3:00pm. We ask that the children bring in food for this, but there will also be an extra treat that we will be arranging.
- Leavers' assembly on Tuesday 21^{st} July at 2pm the children will perform one last assembly for the school and yourselves. The children will share some of their memories and sing a couple of songs, as well as, possibly receiving a trophy or certificate. You are all invited to attend.

Please come and speak to either of us if you have any questions.

Kind regards

Miss Rogers & Mr Clifford

